
March 28th, 4:30pm
OGA Auditorium
(before the Spring Concert)

Zoom link to come!

OGA PTSA!
JOIN THE
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2023 / 2024 PTSA BOARD

President
Kristie Timlin

Vice President
Jessica Shorter 

Treasurer
Steve Bubar

Transcribing Secretary
Shane Broffman 

Communicating Secretary
Stephanie Robison

DAT E S  T O  RE M E M B E R !

February 26th-29th
Black History Month 

Spirit Week
February 29th

SAC Meeting 4pm
March 4th

Middle School 
Stock the Fridge

March 9th
Parliament in the Park, 9:30am

Bomberos Field Park
March 15th

Teacher Work Day - No School
March 28th

PTSA Meeting 4:30pm
Spring Concert 
April 22nd-26th

Teacher Appreciation Week

FAC E B O OK  C L A S S 
PAG E  L I N K S

2nd Grade, Class of 2034

3rd Grade, Class of 2033

4th Grade, Class of 2032

5th Grade, Class of 2031

6th Grade, Class of 2030

7th Grade, Class of 2029

8th Grade, Class of 2028

Media Center

Nurse Phillips

Art

Makerspace

Amazon Wish Lists
Click HERE for teacher wishlists!

TEACHERS AND 
CLUB ADVISORS!

 If you have a special
student project or 

expense, PTSA can help!
Applications are in the 

PTSA box in the 
front office!

b

OGA FUND
supports the mission, programs 

and facilities of OGA!
For more info and to donate

CLICK HERE!

Get your OGA gear
HERE!

Tees for the family!

CLICK HERE AND FIND 
IT UNDER THE “SCHOOL 
INFORMATION” TAB!

VOLUNTEER 
WITH THE PTSA!
You can sign up for 

events or be a
Volunteer On Call!

PTSA 
Meeting!

Click
Here!

Monday, March 4th

Middle School
Stock the 
Fridge!

Sign up 
HERE!

We’re loving how students are 
embracing their new Houses. 
It’s such a wonderful program 
to develop unity among the 
elementary and middle schools, 
and foster a sense of belonging 
through their entire time at OGA! 
Students are encouraged to sport 
their House Shirts on Mondays. 

This Monday (Feb 26th), however, 
will kick off Black History Spirit 
Week, and they can wear their 
best business attire. Check the 
graphic below to find out what  
to wear on which day!

Middle School Stock the Fridge 
will be Monday, March 4th. You 
can click the graphic below to find 
out more and how to contribute.

In that same week Ms. Lineberry 
will be hosting the Scholastic 

Book Fair! Once again, it will be 
cashless, so your student will need 
a credit/debit card or eWallet. 
You can set the eWallet up with 
Scholastic and find out more by 
clicking the graphic below.

Our next Parliament in the Park 
will be a Bomberos Field Park on 
Saturday, March 9th at 9:30am. 
Looks like a great place to climb 
and let off some steam! 

And lastly, we hope you’ve marked 
your calendar for the next PTSA 
Meeting, which will be right 
before the Spring Concert on 
March 28th. If you can’t attend but 
want to stay in the loop, join us via 
zoom. The link will be posted here 
and on our website.  a


